
Hi Cool Cats! 

 

I have posted your child's Summer Work to Google Classroom. Complete instructions are 
posted. Both the Reading and Math will be completed online. Reading will be completed 
through Google Classroom Assignments and Math will be completed through Freckle. The 
Summer Assignments are due on Friday, September 11, 2020. If you have any questions 
PLEASE let me know. Myself or Mrs. Upshaw can help. 

  

If your child breezes through the math and you would like more assignments please let me 
know and I can assign more through Freckle. 

Here is my Google Classroom link and class code: 
Third Grade 2020-2021 
Class code 

uq4uliq 

  

Please go to Mrs. Upshaw's  website below for a YouTube tutorial on Google Classroom for 
parents and also for your child if they need a refresher. 

https://sites.google.com/sfdscs.org/msupshaw/home 

  

Once to her site scroll down and go to Parents 

• click on Google Classroom 
• click on Tutorial for Parents 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. I will be happy to help! 

  

Best, 

  

Mrs. Patricia Holmes 

-- 
 


